October 31, 2024
RE: 21 Norwalk Avenue, Westport, CT (the “Property”)

To Whom it May Concern:

As owner of the above referenced Property, this letter is to advise you that I hereby
consent to the preparation, filing and presentation of a special permit application for the Property.
The application and its presentation will be conducted by the law firm of FLB Law, PLLC. This
letter should also serve as authorization for application to any municipal department that is

required to further this project.
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Steven Warren




